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Appreciation and thank you letter 

On behalf of ADNOC Refining, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your critical 
contributions during the repair of the Disulfides Separator as part of the RFCC and associated units 
at Ruwais Refinery. We commend your efforts, especially your dedication to execute this complex 
task safely and efficiently in just 17 days. 

Many thanks to the M/s METALFAB team and leadership. 

Regards,  

 

Mr. Sultan Albigishi  

Chief Executive Officer / ADNOC Refining 
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